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Dear Parents / Carers, 

  

I am happy to share the wonderful news that Miss Elsden is expecting her second child 

and due to begin maternity leave in June. 

  

Whilst Miss Elsden is away, Miss McGonigle will be responsible for SEND across the 

school. Over the coming weeks, Miss McGonigle will be working closely with Miss Elsden 

to ensure there is an effective handover, so that the excellent provision in place for 

pupils with SEND at our school will continue in Miss Elsden’s absence. 

  

I hope that you join me in wishing Miss Elsden all the best at this exciting time. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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